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December 5, 2022

Cariboo Regional District
Email: mailbox@cariboord.ca

Dear Directors:

Congratulations to your newly elected and returning officials for their recent election as
Directors of the Cariboo Regional District. I am pleased the previous Directors were able to meet
with the Ministry of Tourism, Arts, Culture, and Sport at the Union of British Columbia
Municipalities Annual Convention (UBCM) and as Deputy Minister, [ am pleased to follow up
with you directly.

The UBCM Convention provides an opportunity for us to come together to discuss priority
issues in your community. I appreciated the opportunity to connect with your predecessors
regarding funding for Barkerville Historic Town and Park.

Congratulations again on your elections. I look forward to working with you all in the future.

Sincerely,

Neilane Mayhew

Deputy Minister
Ministry of Tourism, Office of the Deputy Minister Mailing Address: Phone: 778 698-0450
Arts, Culture and Sport PO Box 9812 Stn Prov Govt Fax: 250 356-1195
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